
Sollenberger, Dennis

From: Dennis Sollenberger .
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2008 3:03 PM
To: Monica Orendi
Subject: Fwd: regs

Here's the second question.

Dennis

>>> "Jenny Goodman" <Jenny.Goodman dep.state.nj.us> 02/08/2008 1:24 PM >>>
Dennis,
Another question, this time regarding Part 71. It looks like NRC retains everything regarding applications of package
design (most packages are Type A and do not require approval, only records showing certain tests were performed on
the packaging). So we're thinking we should NOT adopt 10 CFR 71.10. However, it is listed as compatibility D. What d
we do?
Thanks
Jenny


